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There will be a Makerspace Fair to be held April 24, 2018. More information will be available soon.

As part of the GIG Grant two training events are held for interested faculty.
Emerging Leaders Institute, April 30-May 1, 2018 in Ventura.
Certified Business Coach, March 23, 2018 at Moorpark College.

Please contact Celine Park at cpark@vcccd.edu for additional information.

The Strong Workforce Program (SWP) Budget for Academic Year 18/19 will be discussed at the next CTE Workgroup meeting. An overview of the budget will be available at a later Senate meeting.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Carl D. Perkins Career and Technical Education Funding Application are due on March 22, 2018. The intent of this funding source is federal funding to states and discretionary grantees for the improvement of secondary and postsecondary career and technical education programs. The purpose is to develop more fully the academic, career, and technical skills of secondary and postsecondary students who elect to enroll in career and technical education programs. 

Please contact Elizabeth Nielsen at elizabeth_nielsen1@vcccd.edu for additional information.


